[bookmark: _GoBack]“When our men and women in uniform volunteered their service, the U.S. guaranteed that they would be cared for. As a member of the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee, I believe that promise has not been kept,” said Senator Dean Heller. “It is my hope that the majority party will reconsider their rejections of oversight hearing and begin to hold the VA accountable. Time and again, we have asked our men and women in uniform to answer the call to duty, and they do so without hesitation.  Ensuring veterans receive disability benefits and quality VA medical care in a timely manner is the least we can do to thank them for their service.”
